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Createspace, United States, 2014. Paperback. Book Condition:
New. 279 x 216 mm. Language: English . Brand New Book *****
Print on Demand *****.The Internet is often described as a
network of networks because it is not a single physical entity,
but hundreds of thousands of interconnected networks linking
hundreds of millions of computers around the world. As such,
the Internet is international, decentralized, and comprised of
networks and infrastructure largely owned and operated by
private sector entities. As the Internet grows and becomes
more pervasive in all aspects of modern society, the question
of how it should be governed becomes more pressing.
Currently, an important aspect of the Internet is governed by a
private sector, international organization called the Internet
Corporation for Assigned Names and Numbers (ICANN), which
manages and oversees some of the critical technical
underpinnings of the Internet such as the domain name system
and Internet Protocol (IP) addressing. ICANN makes its policy
decisions using a multistakeholder model of governance, in
which a bottom-up collaborative process is open to all
constituencies of Internet stakeholders. National governments
have recognized an increasing stake in ICANN policy decisions,
especially in cases where Internet policy intersects with
national laws addressing such issues...
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